
The	Cincinnati	Civic	Orchestra	concert	scheduled	for	this	
Thursday,	December	8th	at	First	Baptist	Church	Cold	Spring	has	been	
canceled	because	of	a	funeral	that	must	be	held	in	the	sanctuary.		
Please	attend	the	concert	scheduled	for	next	Thursday,	December	15th	
at	7:00	at	the	Colerain	Township	Senior	and	Community	Center,	4300	
Springdale	Road.		Or	join	the	orchestra	for	an	open	rehearsal	this	
Thursday,	December	8th	at	7:00	at	the	Wyoming	Fine	Arts	Center,	322	
Wyoming	Avenue	which	will	be	held	instead	of	the	concert.	

We	apologize	for	any	inconvenience	this	change	has	caused,	and	
our	thoughts	and	prayers	are	with	the	congregation	of	First	Baptist	
Church	Cold	Spring.		For	additional	information,	please	visit	our	website	
cincinnaticivicorchestra.org	or	call	Laurence	Bonhaus,	Music	Director,	
at	513-861-9978.			


